
New Peak Prep
Logo!
December 1, 2020

New logo & mascot name!
With the selection of our new mascot, we have decided to create a new
logo that better represents our school!

Mascot: Polar Bear
Name: Atka (Guardian spirit)
School Colors: Arctic Blue & White
Peak: Pride, Excellence, Academics & Kindness
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We hope to have spirit wear available for purchase soon.

Dear Families,
I hope that you all had a relaxing and enjoyable Thanksgiving break. With
just a few weeks left in the semester, I implore you all to encourage your
students to dedicate 4-6 hours a day to their studies to �nish strong.

Please stress with your student(s) the importance of staying on pace
and maintaining a minimum 2.0 GPA with no Fs as a key to ensuring
they do not fall behind their peers academically. Any student behind in
their courses should be meeting with their teachers during Intervention
hours to get extra help. As a reminder, you can also schedule 1-1 time with your teachers to get extra
support when needed.

Please be aware that all courses are due to end on January 15, 2021, and there will be no
extensions.

Our Commitment
We are committed to your student's academic success and devoted to ensuring that each student has
the support they need to succeed.

If you have questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out to me! I am here to support you.

Are you planning a family trip for the
holidays?
As you think about your arrangements, we want to stress the
importance of having your student log in and submit work daily.
Every year, absences spike in the weeks before and after the winter
holiday as families squeeze in a few more vacation days. It’s time to
break that cycle. We know that just a few missed days here and
there, even if they’re excused absences, can add up to too much lost
learning time and put your child behind in school. This is as true in
kindergarten as it is in high school. Put simply, too many absences
at any age can affect a student’s chances for academic success and
eventually for graduation.

We recognize that holidays are an important time for reconnecting
with families far away. The costs of plane tickets often in�uence
when you want to travel. But keep in mind the costs to your
children’s education if they miss too much school— and the message
you will be sending about the importance of attendance. Our
teachers will be teaching, and our students will be learning right up
until vacation starts. This holiday season, give your children the gift
of an education and the habit of attendance.
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Regards,
Mrs. Sabrina Ciolino
Principal
Peak Prep Pleasant Valley
Mobile: 415-320-1401
Email: sabrina.ciolino@peak-prep.org
Website: peak-prep.org
Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/peakprep/
Address: 2150 Pickwick Drive #304 Camarillo, CA 93010

COVID Testing Fresno County
There are no out-of-pocket costs for medically-necessary testing. If you have medical insurance, Verily
or OptumServe will bill your insurance company (see testing sites below). If you’re uninsured, the
government pays for your test.

OptumServe Testing Sites
Fresno City College
Sanger Community Center
West Fresno Regional Center

For more information visit: https://www.co.fresno.ca.us/departments/public-health/covid-19/covid-
19-testing-sites

COVID Testing LA County
LA County residents should �rst call their health care provider for a COVID 19 test. If you can not get a
test through a health care provider, please click this link to use the interactive map to make an apt for a
no-cost COVID 19 test.

For more information visit: https://covid19.lacounty.gov/testing/

COVID Testing Santa Barbara County
Expanded COVID-19 Testing at the Public Health Testing Site in Santa Maria
Wednesday, December 2, 2020
Thursday, December 3, 2020
Friday, December 4, 2020

10 a.m. – 12 p.m. and 1 p.m. – 3 p.m.
NO WALK-INS
Online appointment registration opens the day before the testing date and closes at 5:00 PM or
when all slots are full – whichever comes �rst

Click HERE to schedule an appointment

Testing Location
2115 Centerpointe Pkwy
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Santa Maria, CA 93455
The testing site is located next to the Santa Maria Health Care Center

For more information visit: https://publichealthsbc.org/testing/

COVID testing Ventura County
COUNTY OF VENTURA EXPANDED COVID-19 TESTING
The County of Ventura has expanded testing throughout the county for essential workers and
residents who have symptoms of COVID-19 or have been exposed to someone with it. You will not be
charged for the test, and you don’t need to have health insurance. You will be asked for insurance
information if you have it.
Ventura County residents with symptoms or known exposure to someone with COVID-19:

call OptumServe at 1-888-634-1123 or visit https://lhi.care/covidtesting
Or call County of Ventura Testing Hotline at 805-652-7660.
The �rst step is to answer some questions to see if you need to be tested. These questions are based
on the Centers for Disease Control (CDC) criteria for testing. If your answers indicate that you should
get a test, then you will be given an appointment at one of the State testing site or County Urgent Care
locations throughout the county. You don’t need a doctor to refer you.
You will be tested if you have symptoms of COVID-19 or close contact with a person diagnosed with
COVID-19 through laboratory tests.
Symptoms can be

Cough or shortness of breath
OR two of these other symptoms: fever greater than 100.4F, chills, muscle pain, headache, sore
throat, new loss of taste or smell, diarrhea

Close contact means
Sharing a home
Closer than 6 feet for more than 10 minutes without wearing a mask
Contact with the bodily �uids (spit, blood) of the sick person through coughing, sneezing, sharing
utensils

If you do not have any symptoms or close contact with someone diagnosed with COVID-19 but you
would like to be tested, please contact OptumServe.
Other sites throughout the County offer testing, too. Visit the California page at
https://www.covid19.ca.gov to �nd a location near you.

SEE FULL PDF FOR TESTING CRITERIA AND LOCATIONS
COVID-19 Self-Swab Nasal Specimen Collection

This information is available at http://www.vchca.org/health-information/covid19

WinterShelterListing… drive.google.com
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Need to contact a faculty member?

Mrs. Hanson
Darla Hanson
TK Teacher
(916) 741-3460
Darla.Hanson@peak-
prep.org

Mrs. Cordero
Allison Cordero
Kindergarten Teacher
(415) 320-6202
Allison.cordero@peak-
prep.org

Mrs. Paules
Peggy Paules
1st Grade Teacher
(714) 406-4276
peggy.paules@peak-
prep.org

Holiday Spirit Day

When

Friday, Dec. 18th, 8am-4pm

Where

This is an online event. 

More information
We invite you to celebrate the winter holidays. Wear your most festive attire and send your spirit day
photos to: Photos@peak-prep.org
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Mrs. Nuckles
Rebecca Nuckles
2nd Grade Teacher
(626) 765-7878 
rebecca.nuckles@peak-
prep.org

Mrs. Williams
Brittany Williams
3rd Grade Teacher
(714) 485-5257
Brittany.Williams@peak-
prep.org

Mrs. McLean
Molly McLean
4th Grade Teacher
(951) 465-5253
Molly.McLean@peak-
prep.org

Mrs. Cromwell
Noelle Cromwell
5th Grade Teacher
Mobile: 231-753-8874
noelle.cromwell@peak-
prep.org

Mrs. Linehan
Karin Linehan
6th Grade Teacher
(562) 380-1249
Karin.Linehan@peak-
prep.org

Ms. Vizzo
Emily Vizzo
7th & 8th Grade Teacher
(619) 354-9046
Emily.Vizzo@peak-prep.org
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Mrs. Audish
Last Names: A-F
Tanya Audish
Guidance Counselor
714-485-5220
Tanya.Audish@peak-
prep.org

Ms. Tannous
Last Names G-O:
Nicole Tannous
Guidance Counselor
858-412-7027
nicole.tannous@peak-
prep.org

Mrs. White
Last Names P-Z:
Ariel White
Guidance Counselor
(805) 699-6867
ariel.white@peak-prep.org

Mr. Larsen
Brad Larsen
Lead Educational Specialist
(661) 483-8911 
Brad.Larsen@peak-
prep.org

Mrs. Lee
Esther Lee
Educational Specialist
(805) 387-3766 
Esther.Lee@peak-prep.org

Mr. McKoy
Kyle McKoy
Educational Specialist
(530) 683-5357 
Kyle.McKoy@peak-prep.org
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Ms. Altman
Amy Altman
Physical Education & Health
(619) 376-3786
amy.altman@peak-prep.org

Ms. Bradley
Lynn Bradley
Math Teacher
(415) 663-6016
Lynn.Bradley@peak-
prep.org

Mrs. Dinanno
Laura Dinanno
English Teacher
(619) 438-0594 
laura.dinanno@peak-
prep.org

Mr. Gomez
Victor Gomez
Science Teacher
(714) 752-0028
victor.gomez@peak-
prep.org

Ms. Hartzler
Miriam Hartzler
Social Studies Teacher
323-515-0577
Miriam.Hartzler@peak-
prep.org

Ms. Hsieh
Irene Hsieh
Math Teacher
(562) 294-1885
Irene.Hsieh@peak-prep.org

mailto:amy.altman@peak-prep.org
mailto:Lynn.Bradley@peak-prep.org
mailto:laura.dinanno@peak-prep.org
mailto:victor.gomez@peak-prep.org
mailto:Miriam.Hartzler@peak-prep.org
mailto:Irene.Hsieh@peak-prep.org
https://s.smore.com/u/31f42a466c8aaad9cf0b20d2dd25b7d0.jpg
https://s.smore.com/u/5094fe25595af322f8be7e6335a329a0.png
https://s.smore.com/u/356afd7a2390e3083a8821ddab1cfef3.jpg
https://s.smore.com/u/5d5166e84e22d524b8c2758ad4b6d4c0.jpg
https://s.smore.com/u/13a17332a9707bd605dc726a12594421.jpg
https://s.smore.com/u/e663a5cd5e4f4ef92b08c100b6a45cd8.jpg


Ms. Karmali
Amreen Karmali
Science Teacher
(765) 789-0026
amreen.karmali@peak-
prep.org

Mrs. Kenzie
Sara Kenzie
Social Studies Teacher
916-741-2869
sara.kenzie@peak-prep.org

Mr. Nguy
Qui Nguy
CTE & Technology Teacher
626-695-8318
qui.nguy@peak-prep.org

Mr. Taylor
Jesse Taylor
English Teacher
(714) 576.6781
jesse.taylor@peak-prep.org

Mr. Tinkler
Jesse Tinkler
Social Studies Teacher
(415) 483-2951
jesse.tinkler@peak-
prep.org

Mrs. VanHorn
Lara VanHorn
Art Teacher
(323) 487-0880
Lara.VanHorn@peak-
prep.org

mailto:mailtoamreen.karmali@peak-prep.org
mailto:sara.kenzie@peak-prep.org
mailto:qui.nguy@peak-prep.org
mailto:jesse.taylor@peak-prep.org
mailto:jesse.tinkler@peak-prep.org
mailto:Lara.VanHorn@peak-prep.org
https://s.smore.com/u/5e2a39af59a6121f39f16dc2bc170153.jpg
https://s.smore.com/u/f2a4278378c252fa466c503a7005f3ca.jpg
https://s.smore.com/u/b16498ffd33c5833da7119f2dbf3eafc.jpg
https://s.smore.com/u/74e917c92833f164a00fdc766e121077.jpg
https://s.smore.com/u/74a96341c795d299eede759b35c4323a.jpg
https://s.smore.com/u/c49d911dd704ba14a9e521c7569fd974.jpg


Dr. Boe
Dr. Miranda Boe
School Psychologist
miranda.boe@peak-prep.org

Mrs. Ciolino
Sabrina Ciolino
Principal
(415) 320-1401
Sabrina.Ciolino@peak-
prep.org

Dr. Bishop
Dr. Shalen Bishop
Superintendent
Shalen.Bishop@peak-
prep.org

Facebook @peakpreppv

Peak Prep Pleasant Valley

2150 Pickwick Drive #304 Cam… info@peak-prep.org

855-900-7325 peak-prep.org
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